
To use SIMS from home follow these steps: 

1. Open a browser and log into your virtual desktop by going to:

https://vm.simsburyschools.net

2. From within your virtual desktop open SIMS using the method you would

normally use while in school.  Examples:

a. A SIMS desktop shortcut

b. The “SIMS from school” link on the Simsbury schools website.  Be

sure you are using a web browser within your virtual desktop.

If you have difficulty accessing SIMS from home, please contact Ray Vernacatola: 

rvernacatola@simsburyschools.net  
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